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 ENJOY SCHOOL BE READY FOR LIFE 

 

Awards: 

Infant Achiever: Eva 

Junior Achiever: Grace  

Head teachers Award: Isaac Lamb 
 

Recipients of weekly awards are now chosen on a Monday and will be mentioned in the 
newsletter on the Friday of the same week. 

 

Jorvik Trip 

Voluntary contributions for the Jorvik Centre trip on 10th October can be paid on line. 

 
Football Match 
Today the year 5/6 boys team played in a tournament at Richmond Secondary School.  
They played against 3 other schools and did very well.  The group worked fantastically 
as a team and showed off their skills.  
 
Parents Evening 
Monday 9th October is Parents afternoon / evening.  There are only a limited number of 
appointments left so please contact the office if you would like to book one. 
 
Arrival at school 
A reminder that children should not arrive at school any earlier than 8.50am.  If they 
need to come earlier, they should be dropped at the infant building to attend the 
breakfast club. Similarly school starts for all children at 9.00am.  Any children arriving 
after this time will be marked as late in the register. 
We will endeavour to have the children out promptly at 3.30pm but if we are a little 
late and your child needs to be somewhere else straight after school, please ring the 
doorbell and we will let them leave first. 
 
Outdoor clothing 
All children should have a waterproof coat with them, in case of inclement weather. 
 
Class 2 Residential 

We are still sorting out the residential trip for next year and once a venue has been 
decided, we will let you know. 
 
Easy Fundraising 
A reminder that when shopping on-line if we go through the easy fundraising website 
then commission is earned from a number of stores such as M & S, Amazon, 
Debenhams etc.  Just click onto the following link and place orders in the usual way. 
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk and search for our school.   
 
 
Request for items 
Mrs C is collecting gravy granule tubs, light bulb boxes, shoeboxes and jam jars.  If you 
have any, she would be most grateful for them. 
 

Next Week’s Events 
Monday 2

nd
 October – sports 

after school club till 4.30pm or 
pay & play till 5.30pm. 

Tuesday 3
rd

 October – sports 

after school club till 4.30pm or 
pay & play after school club till 
5.30pm. 

Wednesday 4th October – after 

school club with Joolz – 
DT/drumming then pay & play. 

Thursday 5th October – AJ 

academy after school club till 
4.45pm followed by Pay & Play 
till 5.30pm. 

 

Future Diary Dates 
Monday 9

th
 October – Parents 

afternoon / evening – 
appointments only 

Tuesday 10
th

 October – Jorvik 

Centre trip for junior children. 

Wednesday 18
th

 October – 

Collection of unwanted clothes/ 
bags etc.  Proceeds to 
Firefighters Collection Charity. 

Friday 20
th

 October – Harvest 

Festival at 2.30pm in St Luke’s 
Church. 

Break up for half term 

Don’t Forget: 

PE kits in school on a Monday 
and keep in school for the whole 
week 

Waterproof coat EVERY DAY. 

 

 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/


  
 

 
Request from infants 

Please could the infant children bring in a black and white photo for art on Monday.  This should be of a person, if 

possible. 

IDL 

Please see attached letter regarding the IDL intervention. 

Parental permission 

Infant children have a permission slip for Tapestry attached to this newsletter.  Please could this be signed and handed 

in on Monday.  

 

As I was walking around our Key Stage 2 classroom, as I frequently do, I noticed the homework 

on display.  It was lovely to see such varied pieces of work and I especially loved the fact that 

there had obviously been a great deal of time and effort put into their production. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will soon have lots of Viking long ships on display, from the work the children are 

completing with Joolz, but for the moment I would like to say, very well done everyone and 

keep up the hard work.  Mr Watson 

 


